
 

 

 

Amy Worth 
In Recognition and Appreciation of Service in 

Fostering collaborative Problem Solving among the regional agencies in the San Francisco Bay Area 

WHEREAS, Amy Worth, in her role as Chairperson, and as a member of the BARC Governing Board since its 
inception, played a key role in advancing regionalism; demonstrating how working together across multiple 
agencies, disciplines and jurisdictional boundaries is essential to tackling some of the Bay Area Region’s 
biggest challenges; and 
 
WHEREAS, Amy Worth, as a member of the BARC Governing Board, demonstrated consistent and essential 
leadership recognizing that issues like transportation, housing, reducing greenhouse gas emissions, and 
advancing social equity need to be addressed regionally, while balancing the needs and concerns of her 
constituents in Contra Costa County; and,  
 
WHEREAS, Amy Worth, as Chairperson and member of BARC, was unfailing in her support of BARC staff, 
sharing her considerable insights and experience in a kind and thoughtful manner, always prepared to 
share BARC’s goals and priorities in the many forums, conferences and committees where she served as 
leader; and,  
 
WHEREAS, Amy Worth, as a member of BARC embraced inviting new regional agency partners to the table 
to further broaden the discussion and to enhance the collaborative development of strategies for fostering 
a more equitable, resilient and carbon-free Bay Area; and  
 
Now, therefore be it 
 
PROCLAIMED, that the Bay Area Regional Collaborative Governing Board and the Executive Management 
Team of the Association of Bay Area Governments, the Bay Area Air Quality Management District, Caltrans 
District 4, the California State Coastal Conservancy, the San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development 
Commission, The San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control Board, and the Metropolitan Transportation 
Commission hereby recognize the distinguished efforts of Amy Worth in advancing regionalism, helping the 
Bay Area understand the causes and impacts of climate change, and better positioning the Bay Area to 
address this challenge in a meaningful way.  

    
 

Set Forth in Appreciation, This 20th Day of January, Two Thousand Twenty-Three  
                      

 
    ____________________________________ 

Jesse Arreguin, Chairperson 
Bay Area Regional Collaborative  


